
 

Web: www.cadmoreendschool.org 
Charity Reg. No. 1066943 

 

Love            Faith          Courage         Honesty        Respect            Empathy 

Words from the Woods! 

Friday 18th May 2018 
 

Dear parents, 

A huge well done to Year 6 for their fantastic effort and attitude displayed during SATS 

week. You all did a sterling job and will have a fantastic time at Longridge next week – you 

deserve it. 

 

Well done to FACES for 

organising out Royal Tea 

Party this afternoon. It was 

lovely to see lots of families 

catching up over tea and 

cake. 

 

 

New data protection regulations 

On 25 May 2018 there are some changes to the current data protection regulations called 

the General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR).  The school, and The Oxford Diocesan 

Schools Trust, regards the protection of personal data relating to children and 

parents/carers as a very important matter.   

On the school website, in accordance with best practice, we have published our updated 

data protection policy and Pupil Privacy notice.  The Pupil Privacy notice outlines the pupil 

information that we collect, hold and share including the lawful basis upon which we use 

this information. 

If you would like a printed copy of the data protection policy and privacy notice, please do 

not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Bluebell Walk 

We had a lovely turn out with some families completing the circuit twice! The weather was 

kind to us; with the rain falling, only as the last family finished the walk! A huge thank you to 

FACES for arranging this event. I look forward to announcing the total money raised, once all 

of the sponsor money has been counted. Please return all sponsorship money by Friday 25
th

 

May 2018 at the latest.  

 

Junk model material 

Please could you send in any junk model material that children in KS1 and EYFS could use to 

make models. Anything from cereal packets to yoghurt pots would be warmly received.  

This will be my last newsletter for this half term, so I wish you all a lovely break and I will see 
you all when school opens on Tuesday 5

th
 June. 

 
Kind regards,   
Mrs D Groom 

                                                                       Headteacher 

Upcoming Events 

(subject to change) 

Mon 21.5.18 – 25.5.18 Years 5 

and 6 residential 

Mon 21.5.18 KS1 SATS week 

Mon 11.6.18 KS1 Phonic 

screening 

Mon 25.6.18 Yr6 Big bang 

workshop 

Mon 30.6.18  Summer Fair 

Wed 4.7.18 Sports day 

Wed 11.7.18 Sports day reserve 

Fri 13.7.18 Reports out 

Wed 18.7.18 Cotswold Wild life 

park 

Fri 13.7.18 Reports out 

Fri 20.7.18  Final Celebration 

assembly and coffee morning  

Term Dates 

INSET Days 

4.6.18, 5.9.18, 2.1.19, 23.9.18 

Open                          Close  
Spring Term 2018 
Thu 4.1.18              Fri 9.2.18 

Mon 19.2.18    Wed 28.3.18 

Summer Term 2018 
Mon 16.4.18        Fri 25.5.18 
Tue 5.6.18          Tue 24.7.18 
 
Autumn Term 2018 
Thu 6.9.18            Fri 19.10.18 

Mon 29.10.18  Wed 19.12.18 

 


